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East Lancashire Clinical Commissioning Group 
Blackburn with Darwen Clinical Commissioning Group 

 

 

Do you or someone you care for wear 

hearing aids? 

 
If so we need you! 

We want to speak to people with hearing aids and any carers of people with 

hearing aids on how we can improve our Audiology Services. 

Please come along to Blackburn Library, Town Hall Street, Blackburn, BB2 

1AG, on Friday, June 23, 2017, from 1pm until 3pm.  

Or Walshaw House, Regent Street, Nelson, BB9 8AS on Monday, June 26 

2017, from 1 until 3pm. 

Your feedback is important to us. 

 

To book, call Lucie Higham on 01254 282000 or email 

communications@blackburnwithdarwenccg.nhs.uk 


